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01.09.2015
H.E. Ban Ki-Moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017

USA

Dear Secretary General,

| am pleased to confirm that PWN istanbul (Professional Women’s Network) supports the ten
principles of the UN Global Compact with advancing these principles and will make a clear statement
of this commitment to our stakeholders and generel public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact

in the following way(s): we plan to develop projects with businesses to improve women’s
employment, to better working conditions of the employees, to keep women in the workforce, to
advance women in leadership, to contribute to professional development of the employees. We are
ready to support Global Compact Turkey to promote the ten principles of Global Compact in business
life and establish gender equality in the work place, market place and community and assist creating
diverse and inclusive workplaces.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of
a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the
implementation on of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public
accountability and transpatrency, and —therefore commit to report on progress within two years of
joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact (COE)
policy.

Sincerely yours,

RIOMER CALDAG




